
This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside your organisation.

  Report Suspicious   ‌

From:
To: Licensing
Cc:
Subject: Playhouse
Date: 06 September 2023 16:16:33

Good afternoon licensing,

I have reviewed the renewal for the SEVL with the minor alteration. I can advise that there is no
representation from Police with respect to this application.

Regards
Lee Scott

PC 25597
Lee Scott
Licensing & Alcohol  Harm Reduction Team
Southampton Central Police Station

*********************************************************************************
This email contains information which is confidential and may also be privileged. It is for the
exclusive use of the addressee(s) and any views or opinions expressed within are those of the
originator and not necessarily those of the Force. If you are not the intended recipient(s) please note
that any form of distribution, copying or use of this email or the information contained is strictly
prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error please forward a
copy to informationsecurity@thamesvalley.police.uk and to the sender. Please then delete the email
and destroy any copies of it. DO NOT use this email address for other enquiries as it will not be
responded to, nor any action taken upon it. If you have a non-urgent enquiry, please call the Police
non-emergency number 101. If it is an emergency, please call 999. Thank you. 
*********************************************************************************

APPENDIX 4 - Police Response

https://us-phishalarm-ewt.proofpoint.com/EWT/v1/NO-ljftdxW2aALo!zjVXeUtG6dh-2knE37IQ9K3CjVqDO587i-WIqO933KfKX3s0eekdbMVBBHtVGpdGfTr-dIU7W-XvZ_8fY843Oe52852tpEHqr6gToPQadATFRFjk1Wpva3eKUMcGFIFhemhqhQ30dgTcRo1qUBBM39M$



